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Comments: My wife and I live right next to the national forest around 272 A and 272 B so we often see the

consequences of the out of control camping that goes on in the summer, have struggled mightily to keep the area

fairly healthy and clean.  However, we often see new campsites being created, human trash and human waste in

the campsites, people driving across fields and crushing grasses and bushes.  Although not common we have

seen episodes of unattended fires and abandoned active fires in the area.   So, we are pleased to see the USFS

step up and take charge of this steadily worsening mess.  A set of enforced ground rules for motorized campers

would make a dramatic difference and outhouses nearby would reduce all the human waste and toilet paper we

see around. We almost never see forest service rangers visiting the area in the summer and increased visibility

would also be helpful.

 

I have the impression that it could be as much as 10 years before any finalized action is taken which s WAAAAY

TOOO LOOOONG.  There is a crisis underway every summer right now so an action plan needs to begin very

soon.


